Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Hearing Aid Specialists
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 31, 2017, the Board of Hearing Aid Specialists received a petition for waiver or variance filed by Sara Casey, Esquire, on behalf of Tracy Clark and Ellen Gartner, seeking a variance or waiver of Rule 64B4-6.004, F.A.C., which provides the requirements for approval of continuing education providers.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Jennifer Wenhold, Executive Director, Board of Hearing Aid Specialists, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board within 14 days of publication of this notice.
